From: Tina Marrelli

To: City Council

Cc: Board and Council Messages

Subject: Please do not support a height exception today
Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 9:56:42 AM

[You don't often get email from tinaturtles@marrelli.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/I earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for
Login Information

Hello- We live 2 blocks from the Church seeking a height exception. That location is nothing like the “edge” district
area of the theatre. That is 41! This church is embedded in a neighborhood whose residents and visitors deserve
continued quiet enjoyment of their home and neighborhood environment.

Issues such as this are the reason voters and residents supported Save Downtown Venice. Please do the right thing
and deny this height exception- this opens the door all over again! What a way to start 2024- same issue being
pushed on us- different year and requester... this is not an edge area per se- I trust that you listen to the people and

deny this height exception.

Sincerely, Tina Marrelli

Sent from my iPhone
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